
 
 

 
 
 

 

Intent to Revise Policy 
CU-AA-64: Faculty Evaluation and Performance Review 

30 Day Comment Period Notice: 
 

 
Consonant with Series 4 (Rules, Guidelines and Other Policy Statements by 
Governing Boards) and Concord University Policy No. 11 (Adoption, Amendment, 
and Repeal of Policies- Rule on Rules), the Concord University Board of Governors 
approved the Intent to Revise CU-AA-64, the Faculty Evaluation and Performance 
Review Policy on June 06, 2023. 
 
The Deans of the Colleges, along with the Provost intend to revise and clarify the 
faculty performance and review process, specifically regarding the duties of the 
Department Chairs, College Deans, and Provost to align with current practices and 
transition the review of materials to the “Administrative Review Team,” which is 
comprised of the Dean of the College of Professional and Liberal Studies, the Dean 
of the College of Science, Mathematics, and Health, the Associate Provost, and the 
Provost.  
 
Please forward comments, preferably electronically, to lwoolwine@concord.edu by 
4:00 p.m. Friday, December 01, 2023. 
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